
Dog Registration 2019/2020
The 2019/2020 annual dog registration invoices have now been posted out to all dog owners.

If you have not received your invoice, please contact the Council as soon as possible to ensure that 
your dog’s registration details are correct. 

If you have received your registration renewal invoice, please check and indicate any changes to the 
registration, then sign, date and return the form to us. Payment options can be found on your renewal 
invoice. 

A link to the current fixed fees can be found at the QLDC website: https://www.qldc.govt.nz/services/
dogs-animal-control/dog-registration/

Please note - dog registration runs from 1 July to 30 June of each year. Any late payments will 
incur a 50% penalty fee and the removal of the positive history fee reduction.

Amendments to the June Meeting Schedule
Meeting Cancellations:

QLDC Planning & Strategy Committee – previously advertised as taking place on Thursday 13 June 
2019 has been cancelled.

QLDC Infrastructure Committee – previously advertised as taking place on Thursday 20 June 2019 
has been cancelled.
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